



1 1 MAR 2016

Pamela Absolum fyi-request-3736-f06efae0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Pamela

Thank you for your email of 11 March 2016 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following information:

A copy of the 'report (audit) Paul Bass' undertook for Rangoria High School in 2015.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

Your request is more closely connected with the functions of Rangiora High School. For this reason I am transferring your request in its entirety to the appointed Commissioner under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Madeline Smith

Acting Senior Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services